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Lowwa . Fisher, CEC

This year is a big year for elections. We will be electing a new U. S. President as well as local and township officials. There are
three trustee seats and the President up for re-election in the village as well as our township officials. If interested in running
for a township position contact Bob Krohn, deadline for nominating petitions for the township is April 19, 2016 at 4:00 P. M. |
will have more information towards the end of next month for village officials and deadlines for running for one of the available
seats. We have also added a new convenience by accepting Visa, Master card, Discover and American Express. If you have any
questions on any of the above please call 989-375-2270 or stop in during regular business hours 7:30 A. M. to 4:00 P. M.
Monday thru Friday. Have a safe and sun filled spring and summer.

Also at a special meeting of the village council a new Downtown Development Authority map and plan was approved. The
goals of the DDA are to 1) Improve Quality of life, 2) Improve the appearance of the district and 3) Business development. All
meetings are open to the public and community input is needed and appreciated.

DPU Superivtendent

As spring is here once again so are many changes and reminders to you the residents of the village. Yard waste will start up
again on April 6" and we ask that you cut and bundle any brush into four foot lengths and tie it with a string, mark your barrels
with an X or use biodegradable bags. Our North Main St project will take place this year starting sometime in April and ending
in August. We ask for your patience while work is going on. Street sweeping will also be starting up in the spring and we ask
that you remove all vehicles from the streets on Thursday nights because the streets will be swept early Friday mornings.
Ackerman Park will be opening up April 1* for everyone to enjoy and with some new playground equipment the kids will be
sure to enjoy the park. Remember to reserve your pavilion for reunions, parties, etc. as soon as possible.

Seott 4. fobee
Elton Chicy of Police

It is that time of year again when we would like to make a few reminders pertaining to ordinances in the Village of Elkton. The
most common violations that occur are raking leaves/grass into streets. In town, we have road side pickup for yard waste. Just
put you leaves/grass clippings into either a biodegradable bag or a garbage can marked with an X and put them to the curb with
your regular garbage. Another violation that occurs is illegal burning. In the village, you can only burn between the hours of
6:00 P. M. and Midnight. You cannot burn on the ground other than having a campfire. You cannot burn leaves or grass and
any other burning has to be in a barrel at the back of your property. And as a quick reminder, please make sure any vehicles on
your property are road worthy. They must be plated, insured and able to be driven down the road legally. We here at the
Elkton Police Department want to thank you for all your support and help in keeping the Village of Elkton clean and looking
good. Hope Everyone has a great spring and summer.

Elheton rtmbedance Service
Adane Coanyé, ndbedance Poordinaton

The Elkton Ambulance Service has had 48 calls since January 1%. We have purchased a computer tablet to carry in the
ambulance. The new tablet will help our EMT”s be more efficient and more user friendly for our patients. The winter EMT class
has ended. We have one student who successfully completed the course. We look forward to her taking her national test and
becoming a member of our crew. If anyone is interested in becoming and MFR or EMT and would like some information please
contact Adam Csanyi or the village hall for more information. Have a safe spring and summer season.

Contact information:

Village Clerk — 989-375-2270

DPW Dept. - 989-550-2240

Police Dept. - 989-375-4450

Ambulance - 989-375-2270 or 989-375-4450



